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Oregonians brought this to the ballot and passed it over 2 years ago. The evidence is 

super clear: these are 3 of the most effective policies that will save lives. Research 

found over a 10 year time period, this policy will save 1,000 lives in Oregon. 

 

The gun industry brought lawsuits against this law Oregonians passed. Out of state 

gun lobby groups are paying for those lawsuits. Now Measure 114 has been found to 

be constitutional in both state and federal court.   

 

We want to see Measure 114 go into effect as soon as possible. Please ensure the 

state has the resources and ability to support a smooth implementation. 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

 


